
LEONARD COHEN STRANGER MUSIC, INC. 

419 N. LARCHMONT BLVD., SUITE 91, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90004 
T EL: (213) 935-9939 • FN<: (213 ) 935- 994 7 

Ms. Irene Lilienheim Angelico 
DLI Productions 
4301 Avenue de I'Esplanade 
Montreal, Quebec Canada 
H2W lTl 

Dear Ms. Angelico, 

February 25, 1995 

Thank you for the great privilege of reading 
your father's manuscript, and seeing your moving docu­
mentary. I congratulate you on your accomplishment and 
your intention. 

I'm sorry this letter comes so late but I've 
been out of touch with my correspondence for some time now. 
Please forgive me. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Leonard Cohen 


